
MEMO 

 

To: Jeremy, Tim 

From: Thomas E. Samoluk 

Subject: Peter Dale Scott Correspondence of July 29, 1996 

Date: July 14, 2017 

 

Attached is Peter Dales Scott’s July 29, 1996 letter, along with an article.  Eileen will respond 

acknowledging receipt of the letter.  Please advise us if either of you sends another letter to 

Scott. 


